Editorial Comment—

Thank You

The staff and board of the Tundra Times would like to
express their appreciation to the many people whose
efforts made possible the 1972 World Eskimo Olympics.
The Olympics would not be possible without much hard
work and many hours of volunteer labor on the part of
these people. To Tom Drake and to the entire com-
mittee, officials, judges, helpers, friends, and all who

worked on making this a success, Tundra Times says —
THANK YOU.



